@ Year 3 Newsletter Spring Term One 2023 A

We hope that you had a restful holiday!
This newsletter will provide you with information on the half term ahead.
If you have any further queries, please don't hesitate to contact us.

Best wishes,

Sam Beeton, Christian Booth, Laura McPherson & Alex Kershaw

P.E - All children must wear their PE kit to school on the specified days. They should bring appropriate
clothing such as school coloured tracksuit bottoms, leggings or shorts and a t-shirt (either a house t-shirt or
white polo t-shirt). Please take the weather into account. It is essential that they have trainers on these
days.

3SB Monday Friday
3CB Tuesday Thursday
3LM Monday Tuesday

Topic - Our topic this half term is Ancient Egypt! We will be having a history focus and looking at the
impact Ancient Egypt had on the world. We will look at where Ancient Egypt was located, their culture,
religion, architecture and the legacy they have left behind.

English - This half term, we will start by reading Black Dog by Levi Pinfold, we will focus on creating
suspense and tension in our narrative work. We will then study 7he Pied Piper of Hamelin, where children
will be exposed to the genre of myths and legends.

Maths - This half term, we will be continuing our work on multiplication and division, before moving on
to study length and perimeter. Homework will be set on Google Classroom on Fridays and will support
the facts needed for the rocket tests.

$cience - This half term, we will be learning about Light, different light sources, reflection and conducting
experiments.

R.E - In R.E we will be asking, what can we learn about special symbols and signs used in religions?
Christianity, Islam and world views.

Homework = This year we will be putting the homework on Google Classroom. Each week there will be
a maths homework which will be linked to times tables or the rocket card steps which may be an interactive
activity or questions to answer. There will also be weekly spellings and the half termly topic homework.

If you can’t access Google Classroom, please let your class teacher know.

Remember to find your class page on the website and look there and on Google
Classroom for examples of learning and updates!




